
From: Robert Vinesett <vinesett8554@ymail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/2/2017 3:42:48 PM
Subject: Fort Mill Scholl District

Dear Governor, 

   My name is Robert Vinesett, the parent of Hailey Rebecca Vinesett.  She has attended FMES since she was in kinder garden. Since 
the 3rd grade I have received any of Hailey's starting school info.  Like her school teacher will be, materials shell need and what class 
room she will be in, etc.  I have called the fort Mill School District and notified them since she was in the 3rd grade.  I spoke directly 
with Dr. Smolzy and he assured me this would not happen.  Now she is in 5th grade and I have not received anything for Hailey's 
school.  I have parent portal but that doesn't cover any of the begging of school year materials or things that I might need during the 
year.  I know the school has a website to check out events that happen during the school year but it doesn't take care of things that 
should be sent to my home about Hailey. I contacted Fort Mill School District like I've been doing every year since she was in 3rd 
grade and I get it will be taken care of but by then its to late, shes already started school.  I was told to contact the mayor of Fort Mill on 
this matter and here is the email I sent plus the mayors response: RE: Fort-Mill school has messed up
Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:28 AM

From: 
"Guynn Savage" <gsavage@fortmillsc.gov>
To: 
"Robert Vinesett" <vinesett8554@ymail.com>
Raw Message Printable View
Good morning Mr. Vinesett –
Thank you for your follow-up note.  I am sorry that I was unable to speak to you on the date of your first call, but as you noted I did 
return the call as soon as possible and left you a message.
Unfortunately I cannot offer you any assistance in your stated issue.  The Fort Mill School District is not under the jurisdictional rule of 
the municipality – they are a district managed by their Board and the State.  The Town of Fort Mill has no management authority in the 
School District. 
I wish you the very best in obtaining resolution through the District.
Kind regards,
Guynn Savage
Mayor
Town of Fort Mill
From: Robert Vinesett [mailto:vinesett8554@ymail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 4:40 PM
To: Guynn Savage <gsavage@fortmillsc.gov>
Subject: Fort-Mill school has messed up
***This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open any attachments unless you are confident it is from a trusted 
source. ***
Mayor,
  My name is Robert Vinesett the parent of Hailey Vinesett which attends FMES since kindergarten.  I'm here to report to u something 
that has been going on since she was in the second.  I have not received my daughters meet the parent teacher day info, pre registration 
and everything that goes along with her getting ready for her new school.  This is the last year she attends elementary school and I find 
this very unexcitable and I have brought this to Fort Mill school district for several years and they know the situation.  I have spoken 
with the Dr. Smozly the asst. director year about this every yr. So i called this office and I was referred to u.. I'm will not except this and 
I need u to contact me asap and I know u called the same day I called in and I thank u for that.  I have bad health so there's limited times 
I can speak.  I didn't even get Hailey's report card last year, her final 1.  I have parent portal but that doesn't cover the beginning school 
info I need to what's going on in my daughters life.  U can email me back here or call me 7045883330.  I find this very unexcitable and 
As a parent this really hurts me because I want get these years back of my daughters life.  I usually go eat and participate in Hailey's 
school life but my current health situation has me filing for disability so I cant attend everything but I at least try my best on a good 
health day to do so.  Please take the time to investigate this matter because this is not ok. I also have a email account that will prove that 
I didn't receive anything there also.  

                           Thank You
                              Robert Vinesett 
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